
PERCEPTION, ASSESSMENT AND EXPECTATION BY GENERAL PRACTITIONERS OF A  
MEDICATION REVIEW INFORMATION SUPPORT PROVIDED  FROM ONE ONCOLOGY DAY-HOSPITAL

Introduction : Cancer requests consequent time and expertise from General Practitioners (GPs), and communication gaps with hospital specialists are well
documented. However, their implication in cancer care pathway might improve patients’ outcome and quality of life. This qualitative study aimed to
investigate GPs’ perception, assessment and expectations regarding a pharmacist-led drug information form (PDIF) as a useful document for their practice.

Methods and materials : A qualitative study was conducted using semi-structured interviews of 15 GPs in Grand-Est, France. All participants have already
received at least one PDIF for following a medication reconciliation for their cancer patients ongoing anticancer treatment in one oncology day-Hospital.

Results : GPs reported a great interest for the PDIF to improve collaboration and cancer care coordination. The content seemed satisfactory for their practice. Format was improved to prioritize key message and clarify the
role of each care provider in practice. When forming their opinion, GPs considered their expectations regarding their reliance on information, role in cancer care and use of the PDIF in practice. We were able to deliver a
revised version of the PDIF that incorporated key feedback from the interviews.

Conclusion : GPs could play a key role in cancer care but often lack appropriate information. Providing appropriate information could enhance
their involvement in cancer care management. Including GPs earlier in the conception of such drug information forms could probably lead to a
greater engagement in cancer patient follow-up.
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Fig 1. Assessment by GPs of the pharmacist-led drug information form. Fig 2. Perception of cancer care by GPs. Fig 3. Expectations of GPs regarding received papers.
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